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Revised 
Fiscal Note

The Tax Commission is currently not collecting this tax.  Assumming this bill passes, there will be no 
impact on state revenues.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

 With the passage of this bill, individuals purchasing disposable medical equipment and supplies would 
not be subject to sales and use tax on those equipment items and supply items.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact

2/27/2007, 10:19:17 AM, Lead Analyst: Wilko, A.


